Harry McGrath
Chair

dotScot Ltd

5 Blythswood Square
Glasgow

G2 4AD

30 November 2011

Dear Harry;
dotScot

| am pleased to offer our support for the proposed dotScot (gTLD) aimed at providing
a clear identity for Scottish interests and culture on the web.

The Society is a provincially incorporated non-profit organization that was formed in
1884 and represents 275 members in Calgary and area who have an interest in
Scottish cultural activities that include: Gaelic Choir, Scottish Country dancing,
Piping, Burns Dinner for the Homeless, Mobile Burns, Curling, Indoor piping and
drumming competition, Tartan Day, Kirkin” of the Tartan, Whisky tasting, Golf,
highland games, and the St. Andrew’s Ball.

We are particularly keen to see the dotScot Registry bid succeed and believe the not
for profit model is appropriate for this type of community interest. Should you be
successful in your application to ICANN we would be very interested in acquiring a
dotScot domain ourselves (Calgary.scot), and promoting its availability to our
members. Please do keep us informed of developments in this regard.

Thank you for your attention to our requests and | look forward to your favourable
consideration. Should you have any questions or concerns, | can be contacted at
(403) 245-5514 during the day or evening.

Yours aye,
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Robert Henderson
President

The St Andrew-Caledonian Society of Calgary
PO Box 34233, WESTBRROK RPO, CALGARY AB, TBC 3w2

www.standrew-caledonian.ab.ca




